
Drughelp.care is a free searchable website that matches persons with
substance use disorder with available treatment services by allowing
treatment providers to list the number of open treatment services available 
daily.
                    
To evaluate the web-based technology's effectiveness in reaching those seeking
treatment, the number of visitors to the web app, the total page views, the number of
registered agencies and treatment services, and the number of agencies regularly
providing on-demand information on available slots and wait time for their services.


In the past year of the grant, drughelp.care added additional types of services and
increased the number of treatment providers' information on the web app.
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Website Analytics

drughelp.care Unique Users and Page Visits
Year Three: September 2021 through August 2022
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